Memorial from the Diocese of Massachusetts
To the Deputies and Bishops of the Episcopal Church assembled at the 78th General Convention:

Given the proven dangers to the environment and all life on earth fur to the burning of fossil fuels, and
given fossil fuel companies' business plans to extract and use all fossil fuel reserves in the ground, we
urge all dioceses of the Episcopal Church and the Consortium of Endowed Episcopal Parishes to engage
the topic of divestment from fossil fuels and reinvestment in clean energy within the coming year.

Respectfully submitted by the 229th Annual Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of Massachusetts,
November &, 2014.



